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Maintenance Engineering
Operations Update Update

- CR 388 from the Village of Bloomingdale to 
CR 384 is expected to begin in early
September and has an expected completion
date of October 15th. The project will be a
total reconstruction of the roadbase.  

- Several projects have been let for bid. The
bids will be opened on August 30th at 11 AM
and will be awarded at the board meeting on
September 1st. 

Miscellaneous
Update

- The Township Supervisor Association
Meeting is scheduled for August 26th at 7 PM
at the Lawrence Conference Center. 

- PASER rating is being scheduled for cities and
villages, please email Alyssa McAndrew,
alyssamcandrew@vbcrc.org, to be scheduled.
Road rating is expected to begin following the
Labor Day holiday weekend. 

- Primary roads will begin being sealcoated at
the end of the month. Daily updates for sealcoat
are posted on all of our social media channels. 

- The second round of mowing continues in
Arlington and Paw Paw Townships.

- Porter, Hartford, and Hamilton Townships will
receive the second round of dust control this
week. Geneva Township will receive dust
control on roads that received gravel after dust
control was applied in the spring. 

- Miscellaneous ditching, storm clean-up, tree
trimming and removals to occur as time and
weather allow. 
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